
One Day Practicing with Carsten: 25 nov 2023 in Berlin 
  
Dear all,  
everybody is welcome to a full day of practicing with Carsten Møller in Berlin on Nov 25. 
No big announcement planned. No fees – but voluntary contributions are most welcome. 
Schedule and place will be communicated at a later date, please see then shortly before Nov 25 under 
https://www.ki-aikido.de/de/seminare/ 
Perhaps we will include examinations during the day. 
Please bring Jo and Bokken if you can. Also please provide your own food and drink for the day. 
Registration via eMail to  um@ki-aikido.tv  is recommended, that makes it easier for me to prepare. 
 
Good wishes to all of you, 
Ulla  
 
Ursula Michel 
0171 8786918 
um@ki-aikido.tv 
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